
Edmund G. Brown, Jr. 
STATE OF CALIFORNIA HEALTH AND WELFARE AGENCY ™~~ Go•""" 

DEPARTMENT OF BENEFIT PAYMENTS 
744 P Street 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

June 4, 1975 

ALL-COUNTY LETTER NO. 75-111 

TO: ALL DISTRICT ATTORNEYS 
ALL COUNTY WELFARE DIRECTORS 

SUBJECT: CHILD SUPPORT LEGISLATION 

REFERENCE: 

Public Law 93-647, the Social Services Amendments of 1974, added 
a new Title IV-D to the Social Security Act. Title IV-D imposes 
federal requirements relating to the enforcement of child support 
which must be met by all states. 

The Federal statute will require a number of changes in 
California statutes and regulations. AB 2326, introduced by 
Assemblywoman Leona Egeland at the request of the Health and 
Welfare Secretary, is intended to provide the statutory basis for 
our new State Plan. Regulatory changes are being prepared by the 
Department of Benefit Payments and will be distributed in the 
near future. 

A copy of AB 2326 is attached for your information. 

Sincerely, 
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